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ASX Announcement 

28 December 2022 

APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) announces that Christina 
Katsibouba has been appointed to the position of Chief Financial Officer on a permanent basis effective 
from 1 January 2023. 

Ms Katsibouba is currently The Star’s Interim Chief Financial Officer, as announced on 9 May 2022.  
Prior to that, Ms Katsibouba held the position of Group Executive Gaming. 

Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer, Robbie Cooke said, “I am delighted to announce that 
Christina has accepted the position as CFO of The Star. Christina is a passionate and experienced 
gaming executive having worked in the sector for more than seven years. Christina’s finance experience 
extends over 25 years and traverses the gaming, retail and marketing sectors as well as experience in 
public practice.  I look forward to working closely with Christina as we continue our focus on returning 
The Star to suitability and earning back the trust and confidence of all our stakeholders.” 

 

Authorised by: 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
 
For more information contact:  

Financial analysts Christina Katsibouba 
Interim Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: +61 2 9657 7154 

Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: +61 407 145 501 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: +61 439 015 292 
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